
WaveCrest Communications LLC 
 

1230 Avenue of the Americas 
New York 
New York 10020 
 
 
 
Via IBFS  
 
Office of the Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission      30th March 2017 
445 12th Street, S.W.  
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
Re: Surrender of the International Section 214 Authorization of WaveCrest 
Communications LLC 
 
 
Dear Sirs.  
 
On behalf of WaveCrest Communications LLC (“WaveCrest“), this letter surrenders, effective 
immediately, the International Section 214 Authorization of  WaveCrest, granted in IB File No ITC   xxx 
(the “International 214 Authority”).  
 
Given that WaveCrest does not provide any U.S. international services that require Section 214 authority, 
and therefore has no U.S. customers for these services, WaveCrest respectfully submits that it is not 
subject to the customer notification requirements of Section 63.19 of the Commission’s Rules, 47 C.F.R 
63.19 because WaveCrest does not currently provide international telecommunications services to 
common carrier customers, WaveCrest respectfully submits that the surrender of the International 214 
Authority is reasonable and necessary and will not harm the present or future public interest, convenience 
and necessity.  
 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact the undersigned at tel: +44 (0) 207 
097 4118, facsimile: +44 207 097 4001 or e-mail graham.packer@wavecrest.eu .  
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Graham Packer  
VP, Corporate Services 
WaveCrest Communications LLC 
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VERFICATION 
 
 
On behalf of WaveCrest Communications LLC, I hereby certify that the contents of foregoing filing to 
surrender the International 214 Authorization of WaveCrest Communications LLC are true and correct to 
the best of my knowledge, information and belief.  
 
I declare under penalty of perjury that the foregoing is true and correct. Executed this 30th day of March 
2017.  
 
WaveCrest Communications LLC 
 
By: 
 

 
Name: Christopher Adams 
Title:   Chief Executive Officer 
Date: 30th March 2017 
 
 
 




